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     Happy New Year! 
 

  

    

 

 

 

 

Message from SCC: 
 

Our Preschool staff is excited to begin a new year of 
learning experiences with your precious children! 
There are lots of fun things on the calendar for this 
month.  
 
Just a reminder with our cooler weather: Please make 
sure your child has an extra set of clothes with long 
pants! 
 
Wishing you and your family many blessings in the 
New Year! 
 
-Carla Leveratt, Director &  
Meagan Kraszewski, Assistant Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important 
Dates to Remember 

 

× Monday, January 1st:  
School is closed. Happy New Year! 
 

× Tuesday, January 2nd:  
School is closed. Happy New Year! 
 

× Wednesday, January 3rd – Friday, January 5th:  
Full Day & 8 Hour Programs Only 

 

× Tuesday, January 8th: 
School Back in Session 
 

× Monday, January 15th:  
School closed in honor of Martin L. King Day 

 

× Thursday, January 18th & Friday, January 19th:  
Pajama Day (Friday only for Green Room) 

 

× Thursday, January 25th & Friday, January 26th:  
Ice Sculpture Building Day 

 

  

Our school will be holding Pajama days on 
Thursday, January 18th and Friday, January 19th 
(Friday only for the Green Room). Please send 
your child to school in his/her pajamas with 
shoes (no slippers, please!)  
 
We will enjoy making pancakes in our 
classrooms! 

 

Pajama Day! 

Our children sang their hearts 
out at our Christmas Programs! 

 
Thank-you teachers and students for all your hard 
work and SCC families for showing your support! 
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Help support us while you  

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Ice Sculpture Day 
January 25th and 26th are Ice Sculpture Days. 
Please have your child bring an ice shape to help 
build our school’s “ice sculpture.”  
 
JELLO molds and Tupperware containers make 
great ice shapes. A drop or two of food coloring 
can add to the fun or put an object inside to 
discover as the ice melts.  
 
All non-disposable containers should be labeled 
with your child’s name. 
 

Chancy and Bruce  
Kindergarten Readiness 

Screening 
Kindergarten screening is scheduled for 
Monday, February 5th, and Tuesday, February 
6th. We will once again be having Chancy and 
Bruce on campus to do our screening for us. 
This will be for our 4 and 5-year old students 
that are potentially preparing for Kindergarten 
in the fall. Parents will need to complete 
permission slips and pay the $50 fee prior to the 
testing date. Please make checks payable to: 
Chancy and Bruce Educational Resources, Inc. 
and turn into the office. 
 
Reminder: Forms are due back February 1st  
A parent meeting will be held in the church on 
Thursday, February 20th at 7:00 p.m., to review 
the screening process and receive your child’s 
results. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
× Cool Weather Warning: Please make sure your child has a jacket with his/her name inside. We have many jacket 
“look-a-likes” and we want to make sure that each jacket goes home with the right child. 

× Tuition: Tuition is due the first of each month and payable until the 10th. Payments received after the 10th will 
be assessed a $25.00 late fee. Tuition must be paid within 48 hours of notification or an additional $25.00 will 
be charged to your account for a total of $50. 

× Sign-In: When dropping off or picking up your child you must sign them in/out each day. If not, you may be 
called to return and sign your child in/out. No one under the age of 18 may pick up a child from school. 
Parents/guardians are required by the State of California to sign their child in and out of school each day. Please 
make sure that you use your full legal signature. 

 

 

Registration Time  
This Month 

 

Starting January 22nd, we will be holding 
Registration for the 2018-2019 school year 
that begins in late August. Currently enrolled 
students and their siblings receive priority 
registration for the first month. Please look 
for registration forms to go home the fourth 
week of January.  
 
Early Registration Incentive: Register by 
March 1, 2018 and pay only $50 for the 
returning registration fee!  
 
After March 1, 2018, the returning 
registration fee will be $100. 
  
If you know of anyone that is looking for a 
school for their child, let them know about us! 
You will receive the BOGO offer or a $100 
credit toward your registration. 
 

 
 

THANK YOU 
To the families who donated pajamas for 
our Great Bedtime Story Pajama Drive. 

AND 
to the parents who sent in goodies and 

food items for our “Happy Birthday, Jesus” 
Parties 

   



 
 

 

 

Fundraising at SCC 
Fundraising Opportunities 
Throughout the year we will have a few fundraising 

opportunities here at SCC. We have already had 

many opportunities this fall, but you may look out 

for more this spring: 

¶ See’s Candies Spring Fundraiser 

¶ SCC T-Shirts – shirts have been ordered 

¶ Kid’s Night Out 

¶ Tile purchase 

 

We have some great projects that we are working on 

at SCC to make our school shine from the inside out 

even more than it already does! We would like to 

show you what your fundraising efforts have gone 

toward and the new projects we are working on. 
 

Current Fundraising Projects 
 
Outdoor Classroom Project 

This will be an ongoing project for our play yards. 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter, our very 

own Director, Carla Leveratt, and Brown Room 

Teacher, Kristina Amante, are working to have our 

school designated as an Outdoor Classroom. This 

month they will be attending an annual conference 

titled, “Enhancing Whole Child Development 

through Natural Outdoor Classrooms.” This 

conference provides practical information and 

updates on supporting nature-child connections, 

information that we wish to continue to apply at SCC 

and learn to apply in new ways.  

 

 
 

To find out more about this you can go to 

www.outdoorclassroomproject.org. 

 
Updated Classrooms 

As we have mentioned, the proceeds from our fall 

fundraising went toward the Outdoor Classroom 

Project. We did such a great job raising money for 5 

of our classrooms last year that we don’t want to 

forget about the other classrooms. This spring we 

will continue to raise money to go toward new 

flooring, rugs, and furniture for these classrooms. 

 

So far this year… we made our goal! 
As a school, we have raised $2,250 through the Poppin 

Popcorn Fundraiser, $2,000 from the Community 

Lutheran Church Harvest Festival, $860 from the See’s 

Candies Fundraiser, and $500 from Lifetouch 

Photography for purchasing preschool portraits. We also 

received a generous year-end donation to help us reach 

our goal totaling $8,110. Thank you all for working 

together to help us purchase this equipment for our 

Outdoor Classroom. You will soon see the equipment 

pictured below out on our play yard!!! 

Goal: $8,000 

 
 

Ways to get involved 
¶ Any of our fundraisers opportunities 

¶ Straight donations 

¶ Ask about how to volunteer 

 
Help support us while you shop! The AmazonSmile 

Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from 

your eligible AmazonSmile purchases, which will go 

toward our school and church when you select 

“Community Lutheran Church” as your charity! 

 

Memorialize Your Child’s Time at 

SCC!!! 
Local resident, Meg Safford of Art Just Create It, will 

assist our staff and children in beautifying our courtyard. 

Purchase a tile kit and our teachers will guide your child 

through the project. Informational flyers about how to 

purchase will be available soon.  

 

Proceeds will go toward new flooring, rugs, and 

furniture for the classrooms in the other building! 

 

 
 

 $8,110 

http://www.outdoorclassroomproject.org/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjRxczBip7XAhUNS2MKHU2TB10QjRwIBw&url=http://actorresumed.com/9-printable-thermometer-goal/&psig=AOvVaw1vaAWF0jfM9v6BvfkQuIrb&ust=1509649837799406
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwii56uu6LjJAhVN8GMKHas1DUkQjRwIBw&url=http://giveliteracy.org/amazonsmile/&bvm=bv.108194040,d.cGc&psig=AFQjCNEBjDOySv4GMxVbVOpDixokoBeNMQ&ust=1448995858190693
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjpzKrs_L7YAhUEwFQKHRRQDR4QjRwIBw&url=http://albanyeducation.org/projects-overview/marin-school-3rd-grade-mural-project/&psig=AOvVaw2wZnb8d3bIp_ywnC5EG2WZ&ust=1515178211610331
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwishba2iZ7XAhUS82MKHaTsB3QQjRwIBw&url=https://www.communityplaythings.com/products/outdoor/w301-outlast-shed&psig=AOvVaw2gDRORFPiUjYoOVt2PhscM&ust=1509649672237156


Making Room for Nature 

By James Campbell  
July 29, 2016, 5:00AM 
 

The childhood I had wandering through the woods and fields near my home unsupervised from 

morning until dark today seems like a lost world. Many children now spend less than 30 minutes 

per week playing outside. 

 

It’s not just kids and their preoccupation with iPads and video games, or busy streets and  

“stranger danger” that is fueling the disinclination to get outdoors. It’s a widespread 

phenomenon. Grown-ups fare little better. Statistics from the Environmental Protection Agency 

suggest that adults, too, spend 93% of their lives inside buildings or vehicles, living under what nature writer Richard Louv calls “protective house arrest.” 

 

Are we as Americans actually losing our connection to the outdoors? Conservation ecologist Patricia Zaradic of the Environmental Leadership 

Program and conservation biologist Oliver Pergams of the University of Illinois at Chicago have documented a disturbing trend of declining per-capita 

visits to national parks and forests, drops in hunting and fishing licenses, and other sliding indicators of nature recreation since the late 1980s. They see 

at work a fundamental cultural shift away from nature. 

Other researchers and environmental psychologists think these trends are, in some cases, even rising to the level of an unreasonable phobia. A growing 

number of Americans, they say, are suffering from “biophobia,” a “prejudice against nature,” or what the Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental 

Disorders categorizes as “natural environment phobia.” 

Biophobia research traditionally focused on specific categories of fears — such as darkness, heights or animals, especially snakes and spiders. Recently, 

however, researchers whose findings were published in the Journal of Environmental Psychology discovered that modern-day fears of the natural world 

have no such locus. In children especially, anxiety can be evoked by the most unexceptional circumstances: a flock of noisy birds or a strong wind. 

Ashley Inslee, a biologist at Bosque del Apache Refuge in New Mexico, has observed this firsthand. “We’re seeing more kids sheltered and afraid,” she 

said in an interview with Care2, a social network for activists. “Even college kids interested in conservation haven’t been out hunting, fishing, hiking.”  

Humans are “biologically prepared” through natural selection to be fearful of objects and situations that can threaten our survival. And those certainly do 

exist in the wild. Two summers ago, when my daughter and I backpacked over Alaska’s Brooks Range and canoed out to the Arctic Ocean, we were 

scared sometimes. In 20 million acres of wilderness, far from anything resembling help, we encountered grizzlies and one bold polar bear, Class III + 

rapids, and the kind of weather that, if one is not prepared, can kill. But those fears had real and concrete causes. This spreading indiscriminate aversion 

to nature in general is something new. 

How did parents who freely wandered outside become so anxious about their kids doing the same?  

After reviewing the scientific literature in 2010, a group of psychologists making recommendations for the DSM-V determined that 82% of the people 

diagnosed with natural environment phobia exhibited a preoccupation with the “danger or harm” they might experience in nature. The group also noted 

that kids suffering from natural environment phobia also had higher rates of general anxiety disorder and depression. 

How did we get to the point where reasonable fears — say about a mountain lion seen near a running trail — blow up into generalized phobias about 

nature? How did parents who freely wandered outside become so anxious about their kids doing the same? Surely, we as parents are complicit in our kids’ 

giving the wonder of the outdoors the cold shoulder. 

One of the great American conservationists, Aldo Leopold, knew something about getting his children outside. The Leopolds kept a “shack,” a rebuilt 

chicken coop, on land along the Wisconsin River. I recently took a guided tour of Leopold’s simple shack and noted that this was a location for family 

getaways. It’s one of the things that distinguished him from the solitary Henry David Thoreau. Leopold and his wife, Estella, and their five kids fished, 

hunted, explored, tended a garden, cut firewood, restored native prairie and planted trees — together. Leopold and Estella certainly had never heard of 

natural environment phobia, but they did notice that when their children returned from their outings, they were physically and emotionally renewed by 

their contact with the outside world. They were happier. 

A growing body of evidence corroborates the Leopolds’ observation that daily "green exercise" can produce rapid improvements in mental well-being 

and self-esteem; boost problem-solving skills, cooperation, focus and self-discipline; and reduce aggression. 

In our family, my wife and I have witnessed the benefits of nature firsthand. We’ve tried to make the outdoors central to our daughters’ lives. It wasn’t 

always easy. Often, especially when they were young, they’d grumble about going for a hike. But when we returned home, they had a bounce in their 

step. The combination of fresh air and the sense of accomplishment had performed its mood-enhancing magic. 

Perhaps more parents should take a lesson from the Leopolds. Though most of us do not have our own riverfront land, we can find a nearby park or a 

trail. Getting outside and breaking the stranglehold of electronics — on ourselves as much as our kids — requires a concerted effort. And yet it’s worth it 

to make room for nature in our lives, especially as parents. By spending time in nature with our children, we teach them that we value two things: being 

with them and the natural world. 
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OôNeill Regional Park 
30892 Trabuco Canyon Road 
Trabuco Canyon, CA 92678 

(949) 923-2260 or (949) 923-2256 
oneillpark@ocparks.com  

 
 

 
 

 

Day Use: Open Year Round 7 a.m. to sunset 

Trails: Closed three days following rain 

Camping: Year Round 

Parking Fees (day use): $3 per vehicle entry Monday – Friday; $5 Saturday – Sunday 

 

 

O’Neill Regional Park’s 4,500 acres are situated in beautiful Trabuco and Live Oak Canyons. The park is 

heavily wooded with coast live oak and sycamore trees. The hillsides surrounding the park are filled with 

cactus, wild buckwheat, sagebrush and chaparral of scrub oak, buckthorn and mountain mahogany. Trabuco and 

Hickory Creeks also meander through the park, flowing in winter and early spring, dry in summer and fall. 

 

Saddleback Children’s Center Recommends: 

Walk With a Naturalist 
Most Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. (Event is conditional on the weather.) 

Join O’Neill Regional park naturalists and learn about the animals and nature of Trabuco Canyon. This will be a 

light to moderate walk on mostly paved roads. 

¶ All ages welcome 

¶ Fee: Free 

¶ Parking: $5 per vehicle 

¶ Contact: (949) 923-2260 
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2. SCHOOL CLOSED 

3.___________ ___ __  
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Pajama Day  

*Cooking Pancakes *  

 
Please sign up for Orange 

Juice & Bananas 

 
Green 

January Concepts  
Color: White  

Number: 5  

Shape: Star  

 

 

January Bible Verse:  

òHear the word of God and Obey it.ó 

Luke 11:28  

Ice Castle Day  

PRESCHOOL CLOSED 

FULL DAY & 8 HOUR PROGRAMs ONLY  


